
FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT    July -2024 
 
Hope everyone is having a good summer! 
 
Second quarter is usually the slowest, with vacations, parades 
and all the good weather activities. 
 
We are right on track with our budget.  Investments are doing very 
well. 
 
By now, most all of our incorporated Chapters have filed their 
990’s and turned in Financial reports.  We still have a few that 
have not.  Please make every effort to get them in as soon as 
possible.  990’s should have been file by July 15th, (IRS deadline) 
 
Take care and enjoy the rest of the summer.   
 
Regards, 
 
Susan Price 
AVVA National Finance 


